
 

All consumers connected to the Electra 
Network as at 31 January 2023 will be 
eligible for the Price Discount. 
Electra will be processing the annual 
Price Discount for 2023 in February and 
the Discount will be distributed via your 
Electricity Retailer. 

If you have any questions or for 
more information go to the FAQs 
on our website: 
www.electra.co.nz 
or you can email:  
discounts@electra.co.nz
or call: 0800 353 2872

Electra
Price Discount
2023

owns and operates
the electricity network

throughout Kapiti and Horowhenua.
Our owner is the Electra Trust.

Electra’s Trust ownership ensures that we 
deliver an annual electricity price discount 

to all consumers connected to our network.

If driving a train 
is on your bucket 
list the Kapiti 
Miniature Railway 
could make your 
dream come true. 
Since 1980 the 
beautiful Raumati 
Marine Gardens 
have been  home 
to Kapiti Miniature 
Railway. 
The Club owns four 
Loco’s, 12 carriages 
and operates a variety 
of live steam, internal 
combustion and battery 
electric locomotives. 
The track is just over a 
kilometre and is a triple 
loop, which includes two 
viaducts, two tunnels and 
two spirals.  The round 
trip takes about seven 
minutes.
Entirely volunteer driven, 
a group of a dozen or 

Kapiti 
Miniature 
Railway
so active members give 
up their time to keep 
the great little service on 
track. Volunteers ensure, 
along with the normal 
Sunday service, special 
events like birthday, 
kindy, corporate and 
school parties along with 
annual twilight runs at 
the beginning and end of 
daylight saving go ahead.
Financed solely by the 
$1.50 ticket sales, all 
maintenance is carried out 
by volunteers and excess 
funds are donated to local 
charities.

Kapiti Miniature Railway is always 
seeking volunteers to come on 
board.  A variety of positions are 
available, full training can be given, 
and fun is guaranteed.  
Come and talk to members on Sunday afternoons between 1pm 
and 4pm at the Raumati Marine Gardens, 338A Rosetta Road, 
Raumati Beach. Or visit the website for info about the club, 
contacts and events https://www.kapitirail.org.nz​ or  
email secretary@kapitirail.org.nz

Keep an eye out 
– you should see 

this credit on 
your electricity 
bill from March.

        

If you are involved in a not-for-profit community organisation in the Horowhenua or Kapiti area, and would like to use this page, email Frankie Webb on theforge@xtra.co.nz with your day / evening contact details.


